
REOPENING MONDAY JUNE 8
The Fort de Leveau museum reopens its doors from Monday, June
8 at the usual times:

– Monday to Friday from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.

-The last two Sundays of the month from 2:30 p.m. to 6 p.m.

Sanitary  measures  are  taken  to  welcome  visitors  in  good
conditions:

-Visits are free and even on Sunday, there will be no guided
tour.

–  A  one-way  visit  has  been  established  with  arrows  and
markings on the ground.

-Hydro-alcoholic gel is available to visitors upon entering.

– Wearing a mask is compulsory.

-Payment by check is highly recommended or in cash with the
extra.

-In case of high attendance, access to the museum will be
regulated.

 

We are happy to have you back and hope you are all in good
health!

http://fortdeleveau.fr/en/2020/06/03/reopening-monday-june-8/

